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JOINT STATEMENT ON MEDIATION

SAN JOSE, California (August 10, 2016): The Superior Court of California, County of Santa Clara
and the Superior Court Professional Employees Association issue the following joint statement:

“Santa Clara County Superior Court and the Superior Court Professional Employees Association have
agreed to mediation to help the parties resolve our differences. We have agreed upon a professional
mediator, with whom we will meet tomorrow, Thursday August 11, in San Jose.”
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